
 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 
BILTON SCHOOL                                            

NEWSLETTER 
24th May 2024 

Be the best you can be! 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

  

  

Sam Godfrey,  Director of Safeguarding 

Top HAPS Earners Last Week     

HEAD TEACHERS BLOG 

 

Eleanor B                                      (9b1)                                        81 Haps                                     

Isabel T                                         (7A4 )                                       81 Haps  

Paige D                                         (9A3)                                        77 Haps           

Evangelina P                                 (9A3)                                       72 Haps     

Summer-Rose K                            (8B2)                                       66 Haps 

 

    

 

 

 
Head Teachers Review of the Week 

It is an honour to be writing this review in the 100th 
edition of the school newsletter. There are so many 
incredible talents in this week’s edition, from our 
historians to our artists and our mathematicians. The 
examples of work, the performances, the competitions, 
and the upcoming events are simply incredible.  
I am so proud of each, and every student featured in 
this newsletter and of all our students featured in the 
previous newsletters.   
We wish everyone a wonderful half term break.  
 Sam Godfrey,  Director of Safeguarding 

        Week 100 

Year 9 Student Achievement 

Over the weekend Jake played 
for Solihull Barons Juniors in 
the National Finals in 
Sheffield. As always he gave it 
his all! 

His U14A Team(division 1)  - 
came runners up. 

His U16 Team (division 2) - 
came second and won a silver 
medal! They move up to 
division one next season. 

Well Done Jake 
����  



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Art Dept 

.Year 8 art student, Cerys  
completed these lovely 
nature photographs  in her 
own time  that she wanted 
to share with you all. 

 

Well done Cerys these 
images are absolutely 
beautiful
���� 



 
 
 
 

  

Quentin Blake: Book Cover Competition 

Some of our talented art students were 
selected to have their work displayed as 
part of the Quentin Blake book cover 
competition exhibition at the Rugby Art 
Gallery and Museum. Those who were 
selected were invited to a preview of the 
exhibition on Tuesday 14th May. Well 
done to Dexter Winton in Y8 who won his 
age category for his fantastic book cover 
design 



 
 
 
 

  

DRAMA 

Miss Hemsworth's Drama club students have been busy rehearsing for 
our summer talent show! Great effort everyone, see advert on next page 
for more information! 

 

9B1 Drama 

This term, Year 9 have 
been exploring 
costume design 
analysis for the 
National Theatre's 
production of 'Peter 
Pan'. Miss 
Hemsworth's class 
created some beautiful 
costume designs and is 
super impressed. 
Especially well done to 
Kara, Ollie, Caitlin, 
Veronica, Sienna B and 
Ellie-May - fantastic 
work keep it up!  

 



 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 

 

  

Maths Department 

“This term’s maths brilliant board featured some great work 
from year 9. Examples of the neat work can be seen in the 
maths corridor by K11. Next term’s board will show year 8 
brilliant work. Students from this term include: Kathryn B, 
Sienna P, Riley F, Sophie T, Maddison H, Veronica H, Leron Y, 
Robbie D, Amelia J, Lakisha V,  Kara L, Ella H, Ana C and 
Casey S. Well done to these students for their excellent 
presentation. Let’s see who ends up on the board next!” 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

History 
Lovely work sent this week from the History Department 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 

 

  

6TH FORM 
 

Year 12 have also been invited to begin their planning for their Work 
Experience Week which is from 8/7/24- 11/7/24. Deadline for all 
paperwork to come to Ms Keell on 12/6/24 

 



 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 

  

ATTENDANCE

 



 
 
 
 

 

  

 



 
 
 
 

 

  



 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Upcoming Trips 

Friday 24th May -Rutland Water Park – Year 10 

17th -19th  June  - Dearne Valley  -Year 9 

3rd July  -Bowling – Year 9 

8th July – National Space Centre – year 8 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 

  

Safety Notice 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


